
           

 

 

 

Ardrossan Post Office® 

40 Glasgow Street, Ardrossan, KA22 8EN 

 

 

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our plans to restore the Post Office 

service in the local community and we received 1 response. The new branch was supposed 

to open on Monday 29 October 2018 however due to unforeseen circumstances the branch 

is now scheduled to open on Monday 26 November 2018.  Please accept our apology for 

this delay. 

 

Key points raised:  

 

 Thought it was a good idea to have the Post Office in the centre of Adrossan again. 

 The new Post Office has an electronic door with a press button – this should be made 

clearer as it could be missed. 

 

Response to key points: 

 

We will inform the new postmaster to put up a sign near the entrance so customers 

will be aware how to gain access. 
 


